
To Deputy Mayor & Members of Council, Kim Wingrove CAO, and Ed Houghton CEO & President of 

Coll us: 

As a result Councillor Chadwick's recent e-mail to all members of Council, CAO and Ed Houghton I will be 

requesting a legal opinion on behalf of Council on this matter. Once the legal opinion is prepared I will 

circulated to the recipients of Councillor Chadwick's original e-mail. 

Regards, 

Mayor Cooper 
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